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Candidate for the position of Women’s Rep (Cambridge) 

 

Kyia Thompson 

"If I was elected Women's Rep for Cambridge for the next academic year I would continue to work 
on my current campaign for raising awareness of sexual harassment towards women at University. 
This year we have achieved so much, but we still have a long way to go! So far I have collaborated 
with Anglia Ruskin University Student Services to hold a panel titled "Time's Up for Sexual 
Harassment: Twitter trend or new dawn on the horizon?" The panel was a massive success with 60+ 
students attending to ensure their voices were heard! I also attending monthly meetings with ARU 
about how the University can support victim-survivors of sexual violence! If elected again I will 
continue this collaborative work with ARU, and ensure the women's voices continue to be heard!" 

 


